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Emerald News 
 

In Maths we have continued our learning about multiplication and have been 
beginning to use the grid method to solve 2digit x 1digit multiplication questions. We 
have begun our learning about division and will continue with this next week.  

Don’t forget to access 
TTRS; good multiplication 
fact recall is so important to 
support this learning! 

In English we have been 
enjoying reading more of our 
story, The Boy Who Grew 
Dragons. We have recapped 
prepositions this week and 
applied these in a piece of 
narrative writing about the 
chase between the dragon 
and Tomtom the cat.  

 

In DT we learnt about where foods come from and 
discussed that all foods are either reared, caught or 
grown. We thought about all the ingredients needed to 
make pizzas and which category they would be in. In 
Jigsaw we continued our learning about balance and 
making healthy choices by looking at the different levels 
of energy, sugar and salt in foods by reading the traffic 
light information on products. In Geography we looked 
closely at Europe and used our compass skills to name 
different countries North, East, South and West of others. 
We began to use more specific compass directions eg. 
North East and will build our atlas skills in the coming 
weeks.  
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